
F e d e r a l  R e s e r v e  b a n k  o f  D a l l a s

DALLAS. TEXAS

June 8, 1962

To the Member and Nonmember Clearing Banks 

of the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

This refers to our circular letter of May 29,1962, in regard 
to holidays to  be observed by Federal R eserve banks and 
branches during the month of June, in which we stated that 
the Federal Reserve Bank of Boston would observe June 18 as 
a holiday. We have been informed by that bank that recent 
changes in statutes of the State of M assachusetts do not pro­
vide for the observance of that particular holiday on Monday, 
June 18, and that the bank will remain open on that date.

We are transm itting this information to you for your 
guidance in connection with transit operations and transfers 
of funds.

Watrous H. Irons

President

Yours very truly,

This publication was digitized and made available by the Federal Reserve Bank of Dallas' Historical Library (FedHistory@dal.frb.org)




